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Note that the following is a question submitted by an interested firm to the above referenced 
solicitation.  The below answer is for clarification purposes only and in no way alter or amend 
the BID as published.   
 

1. Is the Contractor to install a ground rod at each light pole foundation per PGE spec or 
will PGE install it when they put on the pole? 
Answer: The issued specs indicate that the ground rods are to be installed by the 
contractor.  

 
 
 

End of Clarifying Questions #1 


